
Important Notice to RGC Members: Post 
Scores the Same Day You Play 
Dear RGC Members, 

We would like to remind everyone of the importance of posting your scores on the same day that 
you play your round. This practice is crucial for maintaining the integrity and accuracy of our golf 
course's playing conditions. 

Why Post Scores the Same Day? 
Posting scores the same day the round is played provides an accurate description of the Course 
Playing Conditions (CPC). These conditions can vary from day to day due to weather, course 
maintenance, and other factors. By posting your score promptly, you allow for the proper 
adjustment of all scores posted that day, ensuring that every player's performance is evaluated 
fairly. 

Accurate Course Playing Conditions 
When scores are posted the same day, the Course Playing Conditions are accurately documented. 
This allows the system to adjust scores based on the playing conditions of the golf course, whether 
they be more challenging or easier than usual. This adjustment is essential for maintaining a fair 
handicapping system. 

Fair Competition 
Ensuring that scores are posted promptly helps maintain a level playing field. When all members 
post their scores on the same day, it prevents discrepancies and maintains the credibility of our 
competitions and handicaps. 

Easy and Convenient 
With modern technology, posting your score is easier than ever. Whether through our club's on-site 
kiosk, or your mobile GHIN app,  you can quickly and conveniently submit your scores immediately 
after your round. 

Your Cooperation Matters 
We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. By posting your scores on the same day you play, 
you contribute to the accuracy and fairness of our golf community. Let's work together to keep our 
competition fair and enjoyable for everyone. 

Thank you for your attention and dedication to upholding the standards of our beloved game. 

RGC Handicap Committee 


